MILAN C-2 SCHOOL DISTRICT

BETTER MC2 – PROJECT 2020DECEMBER 2020 Community Update

December 2020 -

The New coach's office is nearing completion.





One of the NEW locker rooms - lockers installed - as well as a bulletin board and a Dry Erase board.

Another viewpoint of the 2nd locker room!





The EAST side of the NEW Gym - showing the new asphalt!

MILAN C-2 SCHOOL DISTRIC

BETTER MC2 – PROJECT 2020DECEMBER 2020 Community Update

This is a SOUTH facing viewpoint of the NEW gym. The two (2) door openings are the in/out sections for the CAFETERIA/COMMONS AREA





This is the FINISHED Loading Dock - with the dumpster and hand-rails!

The NEW Door - heading into the hallway - connecting the NEW gym and OLD gym!



MILAN C-2 SCHOOL DISTRIC

BETTER MC2 – PROJECT 2020DECEMBER 2020 Community Update

<u>SUMMARY</u>

The project is nearing completion! The next phase of completion is to coordinate the BLEACHERS, SPORTING EQUIPMENT IN THE GYM (baskets, backboards, mats and divider screen) and the PLAYING FLOOR. Each of these three (3) areas are quite extensive and dependent on the completion of the other. The goal is that the gym area is available for the Milan Tournament!

The Weight Training room is scheduled to be completed in the SPRING 2021.

The new Technology Suite – will be housed in the old kitchen and is scheduled to be completed in early January 2021.

The new Asphalt, due to weather concerns, will not be completed until the SPRING of 2021.

The former Bus Barn (old brick building south of the New Bus Barn) – all located on Pearl Street has been demolished. The old brick and materials will be crushed and reused as the gravel base for the vacant lot on South Market street (due north of the large gravel Parking lot). The next step is to add two (2) – three (3) bays to the south of the new Bus Barn for the district's phenomenal Transportation Team/Department.

Separate from the Better MC2 Project 2020, the district's next step is to begin seeking proposals for renovating/upgrading the east Hall in the Elementary School (also known as the K-2 Hallway). This would take place during the Summer of 2021.

Improving a school's facilities should be a constant process that varies in intensity and scope, but it should NEVER STOP! We, as a community, owe the BEST EDUCATIONAL environment to the students! Our school IS the BEDROCK of our GREAT Community!

Don't hesitate to contact Dr. Yocom with questions or comments – at 660-265-4414 Ext. 1.